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ROBERT J. BRACKEN
ENGINEER + SURVEYOR

3768 Carbonton Road » Sanford, North Carolina 27330

April 29, 2022 ( Revised 4/29/22) -

Harnett County Building Inspections
P.O. Box 65
Lillington, NC 27546

REF: Slab Inspection

Dear Sir/Madam:

I made an onsite visit to the above referenced Residential site on April 25, 2022. The
purpose of the visit was to examine the Monolithic Slab that had been placed for a 24' wide
by 25'deep prefab steel garage. I asked the owner to dig several holes adjacent to the slab
edge to revel the depth. At all locations, the slab edge was 6" or more. The steel frames
supporting the building were 4' on center. With the minimum amount of load applied on the
slab, I I have no problem approving the Monolithic Slab. The slab edge will support the live
and dead loads as specified in the North Carolina Residential Building Code, 2018,ed.

William Webb, Res
2522 Cypress Rd
Cameron, NC 228326

It you have any questions, please feel free to contact me @ 919-774-6074.

Sincerely, -
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Robert J. Bracken, PE

RIB:jeb o enl K



